
BROCK UNIVERSITY 
 

Scholarships – September 2018 entry 
 
 

Education Services invites applications for the 
 

Brock Guernsey Undergraduate Scholarship 

and the 

Brock Guernsey Postgraduate Scholarship 
 

from persons wishing to take a degree course commencing 
September 2018 

 
Brock University is offering one Undergraduate Scholarship 

and one Postgraduate Scholarship for 2018/19 start. 
 

The successful applicants will have demonstrated 
a high level of academic accomplishment 

 
This is an excellent opportunity to study at a 

well-established Canadian University 
 

Information about courses and the university can be found 
on the University website www.brocku.ca 

 
For further information about applications and funding, 

please contact Eddie Martel, tel: 706560 
 

The closing date for applications is 31st December 2017 
 

 
 

http://www.brocku.ca/

